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WHAT HAPPENED

WHAT'S HAPPENING 

This month we were very
excited to have our community
fun day. We are extremely
grateful to everyone who
donated their time and prizes
to help us make it a success.
We hope to have more fun
days and events soon so keep
an eye out on our social media
and website for more
information.

We are working on some
exciting things at the moment,
including new venues to hold
sessions and events, a new
vehicle for Fifi's Vision and
more experience days to help
reduce isolation and increase
confidence and independence.
 We are working with a
variety of establishments to
help provide experience for
volunteers to work with our
families and children and We
have plans for more respite
opportunities for parents.

SEPTEMBER



FUTURE PLANS

THANKYOU

We would like to say a huge
thankyou to all of our donors.
This month Magenta self storage
down Darwin Close, Reading,
have amazingly donated storage
space to us to use for our group
equipment. As we do not have a
permanant location this is a
huge help to us to be able to
keep everything safe and secure.
We cannot thank them enough
for their kindness and support. 

We will be having our train
experience day at the end of
October. 
We will also be providing
halloween activites at our
Friday group that week too. 
We are also planning our next
parent-carer respite day and
Christmas activities. 
We will continue to run our
weekly sessions with the hope
of new ones being added. 


